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Project Scope

This item will authorize approval of the AFA with TxDOT for their grant funds. Upon approval of the AFA, the project will be advertised

for bidding by TxDOT in February 2023.

The TxDOT HSIP provides grant funding for 90% of the construction costs of highway safety projects aimed to eliminate or reduce the

number of severe traffic collisions. Under this program, the Local Government entity is responsible for all other costs such as design,

right of way, permitting, TxDOT administrative fees, and construction change orders. HSIP funding provides for construction costs with

a 90/10 funding participation by State (TxDOT)/Local Governments (City of Corpus Christi), respectively. The HSIP grant requires that

the construction project be advertised and awarded by TxDOT.

In May 2021, City received the TxDOT HSIP grant for four projects locations:

 Everhart Road from Holly Road to South Shea Parkway,

 Gollihar Road from Helen Street to Green Grove Drive,

 McArdle Road from Clare Drive to Nile Drive, and

 South Staple Street from Dody Street to Driftwood Street

The scope of work is to install advanced warning signals, signs, raised median, and school zone improvements. The total estimated

cost for the projects is $193,746.81 for which TxDOT is responsible for this project total up to a maximum $141,295.11 and with City’s

estimated cost to be $52,451.70. The City design contract and internal staff efforts decrease the City’s contribution to TxDOT by

$15,003, leaving the City’s contribution to TxDOT to $37,448.70.
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Project Schedule

This item will authorize approval of the AFA with TxDOT for their grant funds.

Upon approval of the AFA, the project will be advertised for bidding by TxDOT in

February 2023.


